September 6, 2010



Dear Vendor

It is my displeasure to notify you that the Victor Valley Gem and Mineral Club has made the decision to cancel the 2010 Gem Show to be held in November. The decision was made due to increased cost of putting on the show and to the poor response of vendors.  Looking at the increased fuel cost for vendors and low expectations of attendance, it is believed that sales may not cover the costs.

The Victor Valley Gem and Mineral Club is re-evaluating our events. We are looking forward to 2011.

As a reminder we are inviting you to our 2011 Tailgate held March 11, 12, and 13th at the Stoddard Wells location.

If you have any further questions please feel free to contact me at 760 508-1081.


Sincerely,



Lois Papner
Show Chairperson
